Rodil, Donald

From: Cox, Mary {YDH} <marybeth,cox@vdh.virginia.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 8:56 AM

To; ) Rodil, Donald

Subject: No Match Statement

Hi Donald!

Per your inquiry, there is no requirement for matching or in-kind funding support for MIECHV sub recipients
(e.g. the City of Hampton for Hampton Healthy Families).

We do ask for in-kind funding information on the budget so that VDH has a complete picture of how the local
agency supports the program.

Thanks!

Mary Beth Cox, MSW, MPH

Early Childhood Health Supervisor

MIECHY Project Director

Family Home Visiting | Virginia Department of Health
O [804) 864-7768 | F. (804) 864-7771
MaryBeth.Cox@vah.virginia.gov




